
September 3, 2023 

Membership 356  Sunday School Enroll.   95   

11:00 Worship 92 Sunday School Atten. 52 

General Receipts $       5663.90 PBA Missions $         65.00 

Regular Offering $       5598.90 Van Fund $         29.37 

Building Fund $          200.00   

*  *  *  *   

September Tellers: Tommy Ashe & Gail Mongold 
 

September Ushers: Sonya Anthony, Stan Gandee 

  Jamie Moore, Stewart Wood 

  Today:            Next Week: 
 

Older Child:  J. Sanford & B. Sanford D. Gandee & M. McNeil 

Young Child:      Sonya Anthony Joyce Marshall 

Infant Nursery: Lynn Walton TBD 

SS Nursery:  Howard Warren  Howard Warren 

Deacon:  Barry Milligan Brian Stewart 

Please pray for our Deacon of the Week, Barry Milligan, and his 

church families:  Nancy Dyson, Chris Gibbons, Ricky Green, 

Carol Hall, Charlie Holt, Maribel Loveland, Sandy McElfresh, 

Gail Mongold, Jamie Moore, Steve Moret, Irving Ordonia, 

Kendall Sentz, Bob Tayman, Troy Walls 

Anniversaries: 

 

9.15:  Buddy & Ann Hogge 

Birthdays:   

 
 

9.11:  Jodi Lane 

9.14:  Amy (Jacobson) Martin 

9.15:  Bill Breeden 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 
 
 
        
       
         From Building and Grounds 

 

The Building & Grounds Committee would like to make 

the membership aware of an upcoming maintenance 

cost. The paved parking lots, which were installed in 

1995, are showing signs of deterioration and the com-
mittee has been working to identify the best    solution.  

Conversations with professionals indicate that immedi-

ately making repairs, filling cracks and sealing the sur-

face now would benefit us by gaining an additional 10-
12 years of service for the existing lot. Estimates for this 

service now are $16,000 - $17,000, which we propose to 

occur in Spring 2024. Eventually, the lots on both sides 

of the church will need to be replaced. We do not yet 

have a confirmed figure for that cost but anticipate it to 
cost $40,000 or more. We recommend taking steps to-

ward setting aside money towards this expense through a 

Parking Lot Fund as well as making budgetary steps to-

ward  re-establishing our Major Expense Fund.  Anyone 
can designate funds at any time towards these needs. 

Questions are welcome to any member of the  Building 

& Grounds  Committee as we work to maintain the 

beauty and function of our church. 



NEW CHURCH EMAIL: 
Beginning Sept. 1st  the Church’s email will be: 

office@gpbc.church 
 

NEW CHURCH WEBSITE:  GPBC.church 
 

Online Giving:  GPBC.church/give 
Live Service Streaming:  GPBC.church/media 

(or just click “Watch Live” on the homepage) 

This Week’s Opportunities: 

(9.10.23—9.16.23) 

9.10.23  9:15  am Sunday Breakfast—Safe Harbor 

  9:45  am Sunday School 

       11:00 am Worship Service 

  2:00  pm C.A.R.E.—Joyce Marshall 

  3:00  pm Deacons’ Mtg. 

9.11.23  6:30  pm AHG-Parent Orientation 

9.12.23      9:30 am Community Morning Out 

9.13.23         5:30 pm CYM Supper 

   6:00  pm Children’s Choir 

   6:30  pm Children & Youth Bible Study 

   6:30  pm Adult Bible Study & Prayer Mtg. 

   7:30  pm Adult Choir Practice 

9.15.23    VISION ARTICLES DUE 

   6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study 

Future Opportunities:      

(9.17.23—9.23.23) 

9.17.23  9:45  am Sunday School 

       11:00 am Worship Service 

  2:00  pm C.A.R.E—Barbara Fryer 

9.18.23  6:30  pm AHG-Troop 

9.19.23      6:30 am Armstrong Circle 

9.20.23         5:30 pm CYM Supper 

   6:00  pm Children’s Choir 

   6:30  pm Children & Youth Bible Study 

   6:30  pm Adult Bible Study & Prayer Mtg. 

   7:30  pm Adult Choir Practice 

9.21.23  10:00 am ACREE Circle 

9.22.23   6:30  pm Men’s Bible Study 

9.23.23   9:00  am Quilting—Emma Crawford   

* UPCOMING EVENTS * 

COMMUNITY MORNING OUT 
Resume’s Tuesday, September 12th 

 

Ladies, we are pleased to announce 
CMO is ready to return 

with many exciting and interesting crafts for you to make. 
The project which we will be working on in September is on 

display at the Information Center in the Narthex 
along with the sign-up sheet. 

We look forward to seeing you, again, in September! 

 
 

 
THE GOAL for the ALMA HUNT OFFERING 

for GPBC in 2023 is $1,200.00.   
 

Please pray about making an offering to help share the word throughout 
Virginia.  Additional information is located on the WMU bulletin board 
in the Narthex.     

ABOUT THE OFFERING 
When you give to the 

Alma Hunt Offering for Virginia Missions,  
you are equipping those who seek 

to share with others how 
God has set them free to live and serve. 

 

September 29 & 30 

**No pets allowed on festival grounds** 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church will have a  booth 
On Saturday, 29 September. 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Sign-up sheet in Narthex 
 
Contact: Melissa Ashe  


